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Outstanding Achievements by the 'Class of 2021' at The John Fisher School 

 
The John Fisher School is pleased to report outstanding achievements by its students in their A-level 
results. 55% of all grades were equivalent to an A*/A grade, 79% were A*-B, 93% A*-C grades and 
100% A*-E. 
 
This year, following the cancellation of examinations, grades were awarded through a process of 
teacher assessed grades, against a national standard and approved and awarded by the examination 
boards. The government is not publishing performance data for any schools or colleges this year due 
to the varying impact of the pandemic. 
 
Whilst there are many notable success stories amongst these results, special mention must be made 
of these students: Shaun B (5 A*’s) who will be studying Biomedical Sciences at Queen Mary University 
of London, Piotr B (4 A*’s, 1 A) who will study Theoretical Physics at King’s College London, Luke B (3 
A*’s, 1 A,) who will be studying Aeronautical Engineering with a placement year at Loughborough 
University, Nathan F (3 A*’s) who will be studying Computer Science at the University of Southampton 
and Daniel F (2 A*, 2 A’s) who will be studying Biomedical Science at the University of Brighton. Other 
superb performances included Alex C (2 A*, 1 A) who will be studying Accounting and Finance at King’s 
College London, Connor C (2 A*’s, 1 A) who will study Aerospace Engineering at the University of 
Nottingham, Dylan K (2A*’s, 1A) who will be studying Mechanical Engineering at the University of 
Warwick, Matteo D (2 A*’s, 1 A) who will study Physiotherapy at St. George’s University of London, 
Kieran P (2A*’s, 1 A) who will be studying Marketing at the University of Southampton and Konrad G 
(2 A*’s, 1 A)  who will be studying Medicine in Gdansk, Poland and Mario B (2A*’s, 1 A’s) who will be 
remaining at The John Fisher School to support in the Science Department.  

At Btec, the following students excelled: Oliver C, Alain A, Ari X, Callum M, Cian T, Jake M and Conor 
O. These academic qualifications are icing on the cake for Conor O who was recently selected for the 
Harlequins Rugby Union Senior Academy. 

The school’s Headteacher, Mr McCullagh, said: “We are extremely proud of all the work and 
achievements of our students, especially after such an extraordinary year. Our teachers and support 
staff members have worked tirelessly to ensure students are all able to progress onto further 
education, employment or training, and we are excited about what they can achieve in the future. It 
is important that we celebrate these achievements particularly under such difficult circumstances. It 
has been widely reported that the Class of 2021 have suffered more educational disruption than any 
other year group since the Second World War.”  
 
Prospective students are invited to attend the Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 4th November 
2021 to find out why John Fisher could be the right school for them. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      


